Electoral structure review - Merri-bek City Council - Response Submission Maryam Reshadati - Pascoe Vale - 08 November 2023, 1:40 pm

From: Maryam Reshadati

Sent: Wednesday, 8 November 2023 1:40 PM

To: Merri-bek Submissions 2023

Subject: Merri bek Ward boundaries submission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Panel,

I wish to make a submission concerning the Ward Boundaries of Merri-bek Council. I have lived in this municipality for many years now and have been engaged in community activities. My children attend the local primary school in Pascoe Vale.

I have lived in Road, Pascoe Vale for many years. It is regularly congested and I struggle to leave my driveway some mornings. I like that Model 3 uses the Railway Line as the boundary between the Moonee Ponds Creek ward and Westbreen ward, which will hopefully assist with this congestion.

We support model 3, including the names proposed and the number of Wards proposed. Thank you for the work you have done for Merri-bek.

Yours sincerely,

Maryam Reshadati